Dear Legislator: 2/24/13

I, John K. Brown, am writing you in reference to HB 116 Military Medical Buyback. Please support this bill. I have served in the military and proudly serve the people of Alaska currently. These members are some of the highest paid in the State and are often the most injured. Law Enforcement is a young man's game and is more dangerous and expensive in your 50's.

I support the bill and would probably take advantage of it myself. This bill is a great way to show support for our veterans, increase morale, would most likely help with recruitment. But most of all save the State money. We are not asking for a hand out, we would be buying the medical coverage.

Thank you for your service and time.

Sincerely,

John K. Brown

John K. Brown Seward, AK